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BREAKING NEWS! 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

AVAILAVBLE! 

Are you enrolled in TRIO? 

The MSU-Northern Student Support Services office is 

pleased to announce the TRIO  Scholarship will be   

available to select TRIO students beginning               

January 2019. 

The scholarship fund has over $30,000 to distribute to 

select students enrolled in the MSU-Northern TRIO    

Program. The TRIO Scholarship was established to assist 

students towards the costs of tuition and fees, room and 

board, books and other educational supplies. For         

students to be eligible for the TRIO Scholarship, they 

must be enrolled in the TRIO Program at MSU-Northern 

and hold a 3.0 GPA.  


